
 

 

 

On Saturday, September 19, 2020, Messianic 
Delaware will be conducting a Yom Teruah 
celebration.  The event starts at 10:00 AM and will 
be held in the Cape Henlopen State Park at Herring 
Point.  We will celebrate Yom Teruah with the 
Blowing of Shofars and by Making a Joyful Noise 
Unto Yahovah.  A lunch will be provided.  Contact 
Jerry Mitchell at (302) 841-5003 or Gail Transeau at 
(301) 873-4833 in order to determine the amount 
of food needed.  Click here for a map to the event. 
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